ok WELCOME
BACK!

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome back! T hope you all had a wonderful summer filled with

fun, relaxation, and new experiences. I am thrilled to be your
6th grade support teacher again this year. *

This summer my family and I went on a 9 day cruise to
celebrate my daughter, Ava’s graduation. By the time I see you,
we will have moved her into her home for the next four years at
the University of South Carolina. Bear with me as it may be an
emotional start to the new school year adjusting to life without
her at home.

I am so excited to be your teacher again this year. I cannot
wait to embark on a journey of learning, discovery, and growth
together as you enter your last year of elementary school!

Looking forward to seeing you soon.

Mrs. Firely
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